
 

 

 

Australian Government Changes to Childcare Fees  2/04/2020 

 

Dear Families, 
 

As you may be aware, the Australian Government has today announced a change to childcare 

fees. While this change does not apply to our Community Kindergartens, C&K is urgently working 

with the Queensland Government to secure a similar funding arrangement for all Kindergarten 

children.  We appreciate your patience and support of your Community Kindergarten and will 

continue to update you regularly as more information comes to hand. 

We wish you all a safe and restful holiday period.  
  
 
Dr Sandra Cheeseman  
  
Chief Operating Officer  

The Creche and Kindergarten Association Limited 

 


